
 

 

Dear Customers,  

 

In view of Ukraine and Russia conflict escalation, YANG MING is concerning about the personnel and cargo 

safety. As operational contingencies, please be informed that bookings to and from both ports Odessa and 

Novorossiysk are stopped as of today Feb/25/2022 until further notice. 

 

Odessa, Ukraine          : booking stop to/from 

Novorossiysk, Russia   : booking stop to/from 

 

Cargos currently en route will be discharged in Istanbul by MD3 or Piraeus by MD2, please reach your usual 

contact if any concern, who will assist your enquiry.    

We will continue monitoring the development and take necessary measure to protect our personnel and 

our valued customers’ goods. 

 

 

 

 

Thanks and best regards,  

 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corp.  
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